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Orange school news: Students gear up for back to school

Students Amaze
THE ORANGE COUNTY REGISTER

The National League of Young Men, Inc. in the Newport Mesa and Greater Orange Chapters
volunteered 10,101 service hours during the 2011-12 school year. The non-profit organization
for mothers and their high school age sons was begun in 2006 to expose young men to
leadership and community service opportunities, while strengthening the mother-son bond.
The group now has four chapters. For information about the Villa Park-Orange-Anaheim Hills
chapter, visit nlymgreaterorange.org.

Greater Orange Chapter Young Men clean the trails at Irvine Regional Park. From left: Jake Kuli,
Brian Cully, Parker King, Kyle Steckler and Austin McGeorge.
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